
Strike threat secures pay negotiations
 Czech Republic 

At the end of April the OSSOO state workers’ union issued a strike threat in order to put pressure on the 
government to negotiate on  pay for workers in the Czech labour office. The union said that workers were 
facing heavily increased workloads as they were dealing with processing of refugees from Ukraine 
as well as compensation payments to cover for increased energy costs. Strike action was due to take 
place at the beginning of May but the government agreed to negotiations that are due to start on 25 May.
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